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From 18 to 22 April 2011, a workshop was organized for sharing experiences and exchange
between the Niger Basin Authority (NBA) and the Delegation of the Nile Basin Initiative (NBI).
The opening ceremony of the workshop was marked by speeches from respective Executive
Secretary of the NBA and the representative of the Delegation of the NBI.
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